
From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: EPNG release via Hydrostat Test
Date: Monday, June 13, 2016 2:50:31 PM

Hi all,
 
Talked with both EP and BLM.  EP has taken both water sample(s) from test and soil sample so we
know what we have.  They did some berm/water relocating on site to facilitate cutting out and
replacement of pipe section.  Shelia with EP reports that a C-141 will be shortly forth coming.
 
BLM had an officer go and look at site today.  Not returned yet, but District Manager (Mr. Childress)
will have field person relay info to me as soon as can be.  So, for the moment, there is not direct
need for “our” eyes on site.  Could change, but for now no.
 
Hasta
Brad
 
Bradford Billings
Hydrologist
Oil Conservation Division/Environmental Bureau
505.476.3482
email:  bradford.billings@state.nm.us
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